
Memo 
Date: 

To: 

From: 

Re: 

October 2, 2017 

Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Ministry Leaders, Parish and 
School Staff 

Kat Doyle, Director, Justice & Peace Ministries; Office of Life, 
Dignity and Justice 

“Share the Journey” Multi-Faith Community Prayer Gathering

On Wednesday September 27, 2017, Pope Francis launched a two year global 
campaign called “Share the Journey.” 

Locally, leaders of faith communities from around the north Georgia area and 
their congregations will join Archbishop Wilton Gregory and the Catholic 
faithful for an multi-faith community prayer gathering at the Clarkston 
Community Center at 10:00 a.m. on Wednesday, October 11, 2017.  

Please see the attached flyer for more details and share this information in 
your parish bulletin and newsletters. Click here for social media resources. 

For more information, please email justpeace@archatl.com or call 404-920-
7897. 

https://www.sharejourney.org/
https://communique.archatl.com/2017/09/25/share-the-journey-social-media-campaign/
mailto:justpeace@archatl.com


Migration is a very old story but we hope to help communities        

see it with new eyes and open hearts. This is an opportunity to  

recognize, share and restore our common humanity. 

 Archbishop Wilton Gregory of the Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Atlanta       

and Faith Leaders from around North Georgia    

are coming together for a    

Multi-Faith Community Prayer Gathering  

focusing on Refugees and Migrants  

that will challenge us       

“Not just to see but to look. Not just to hear but to listen.  

Not just to meet and pass by but to stop and encounter.”           

ALL ARE INVITED TO JOIN US: 

Wednesday, October 11, 2017   

10:00am - 11:00am   

Angora Hall, Clarkston Community Center     

3701 College Avenue    Clarkston, GA     30021 

For more information:     justpeace@archatl.com     404.920.7897 


	“Share the Journey” Ecumenical Prayer Gathering
	2017 STJ Prayer gathering Flyer.orange

